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Dear Valued Customer,  

 
We continue to see improvement throughout Asia in response to the resurgence of COVID-19 

with access and availability to vaccines growing. We are also following updated guidance from 

authorities in the region on how to best respond to and manage COVID-19 within manufacturing 

facilities.  We believe this will help to shorten and reduce the impact of the current 

disruptions.  Although we have seen improvement in the plan forward, we continue to 

experience significant impacts to our supply chain in both Malaysia and Vietnam therefore 

reducing our capacities.   

As a result, we have made the decision to streamline our manufacturing during this period to 

focus on a reduced number of SKU’s.  By focusing on our bestselling groups, we are working to 

ensure we can provide a consistent flow of goods with a portion of our line until our capacities 

improve. In pursuit of this goal, we will be temporarily pausing the manufacturing of the goods 

on the attached document. There are items included from the Accessories, Bedroom, Dining, 

Entertainment, Home Office, Occasional and Stationary Product Lines.  

We currently have inventory on the attached products. We will use all remaining inventory to fill 

open orders as soon as possible. Coming soon, we will be moving the request dates on all new 

orders for these products to May 1, 2022.  This date is a placeholder for the products that have 

been delayed until we have more clarity on when we are able to bring these products back into 

active status and subsequently update their dates. These products will remain available to order 

and ATP on those products will be up to date.  We plan to reactivate (re-introduce) these 

products on a group by group (series) basis as we see capacity improve.   

We thank you for your continued support as we all navigate these new and unprecedented 

times.  We will continue to do all that we can to support our retail partners to the best if our 

ability. We are very optimistic about the future and are confident that we will be stronger and 

better on the other side of these challenges as we continue to improve and diversify our supply 

chain, develop new and improved ways to manufacture and deliver our goods.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Todd Wanek  
 
CEO 


